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December 8, 2008

Dan Hernandez

Director of Parks

County of Santa Barbara Parks Department
Rocky Nook Park

610 Mission Canyon Road

Santa Barbara CA 93105

RE: REQUEST $18,000 FROM SOUTH COAST WEST QUIMBY TRUST FUND
#1400 TO OFFSET THE COST. OF THE ANISQ OYO:’ BRIDGE . :
REHABILITATION PROJECT o

Deaf Mr. Hernandez:

There are three brldges in the District’s downtown park, Amsq Oyo Park, and all are in a
state of disrepair. The Isla Vista Recreatlon and Park District is in the process of
submitting the administrative paperwork to use a portion of our Prop 40 funds to finance
the bridge repair project. However, we will be short $18,000 according to our cost
estimate for the project.

Since the spring of *08 the eastern bridge has been closed off to public access awaiting
repair. Our main bridge that facilitates very heavy ingress and egress will suffer the same
fate 1f not addressed soon. The third bridge over the pedestrian sidewalk also needs

st.of rehabili "'tm the three bndges has been € 1mated at $180,000.

On December 4, 2008 the Board of Directors reviewed the plan to use Prop 40 State Grant
Block Grant funds to finance the majority of the repair. However, we are in need of an
additional $18,000, and seek support of the South Coast West Quimby Trust Fund.
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Anisq’Oyo’ Bridge Rehabilitation Project Estimate

Prop 40 Grant Purpose of grant as specified by State: Capital
Improvements
$162,000
Quimby Funds $18,000
TOTAL $180,000

Rehabilitation of the bridges will allow us to make the needed repairs to continue the
pedestrian flow through the park. It is determined that Quimby Funds used for this
project will be compatible, and an appropriate use of the funds. Therefore, I respectfully
seek your support and approval.

Please contact me with any question you have regarding this request. My number is 805-
968-2017 X 27. 1 appreciate your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

QMMﬁQﬁ\

Carol Belser
General Manager



